
 

June 8, 2023 

 

Historic District Commission 

2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 

Detroit, MI 48226 

 

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

I am writing to you in full support of the proposed project at 2108 Burns as 

submitted by Gary Brownell. Gary has shared with me the renderings and vision 

for the contemplated project, and I am impressed at the thoroughness and 

thoughtful consideration that went into the design. I firmly believe this project will 

not only preserve the architectural heritage and integrity of the existing home, it 

will enhance and be in keeping with the historic character of Indian Village.  

 

As a former President of the Indian Village Association, I can attest that the 

association has provided support for several Indian Village projects of varying 

scopes and scales during my time while serving on the Board.  While Gary’s project 

is one that is larger in scale, it is consistent with other projects for which the 

association has provided support. The project at 2108 Burns is one that I would 

firmly stand behind if I were serving on the Board and is certainly one that I support 

as a current resident. 

 

I am confident that this project will meet the required historical standards as 

outlined by the HDC and be a positive reflection on Indian Village. I kindly request 

that you consider the value and historic appreciation in this project and sincerely 

hope that you approve the submitted design. Please do not hesitate to contact me 

at the number below with any questions, comments or concerns. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Peter McGreevy 

 

1038 Burns Avenue 

Detroit, MI, 48214 

c) 248.390.2860 

mcgreevypg@gmail.com 


